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To whom it may concern,

I hope this email finds you well,

My name is Rowey Worner Butcher and I’m writing as a resident of NSW, enrolled within
the  electorate to express my support for the ongoing campaign lead by Harrison
James and Jarad Grice to amend section 21A (5A) in the Sentencing Procedure of the
Crimes Act. 

I believe the current terminology in the act is outdated and provides leverage and support
to perpetrators of child sexual abuse when this support should instead be provided to
victim survivors. 

I look forward to seeing the necessary changes that will come about in response to this
campaign. 

Best regards,

Rowey




